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July 6, 2015 

 

John Staver 

3030 Upper Applegate Rd 

Jacksonville, OR 97530 

 

Dear Mr. Staver, 

 

This letter is a follow-up to the arsenic sample collected at PWS 01165 McKee Bridge Mobile Home 

Park on June 29, 2015. The 0.03 ppm sample result exceeds the 0.01 ppm Maximum Contaminant Level 

(MCL), and, as a result, the Oregon Health Authority is requiring the following action from McKee 

Bridge Mobile Home Park: 

 

(1) Troubleshoot/diagnose/repair the arsenic treatment system within two weeks. 

(2) Collect an arsenic sample after repairs are completed and send the result to our office when you 

receive it. 

(3) Collect arsenic samples on a monthly schedule for a period of no less than three months beginning in 

August. 

(4) Submit a corrective action plan to our office within two weeks. Include a timeline for each specific 

follow-up action you will be taking. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mike Obereigner, REHS 

Environmental Health Specialist 
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